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LETTER OF SUPPORT FROM ACUTE TRUSTS 
 
In addition to the evidence supplied through the initial Annex 2 forms, we can confirm that 
both Warrington and Halton Foundation Trust and St Helens and Knowsley Hospitals 
NHS Trust are in support of the direction of travel within the BCF. 
 
Following several discussions with both Trusts the initial 4.4% reduction in non-elective 
admissions that we had identified was reduced down to 3.5%.  It has been agreed that we 
will work in partnership to achieve the reduction following assurance of Halton’s Better 
Care Fund Plan. 
 
 
 
We are in support of the above statement. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Ian Stewardson      
Director of Service Modernisation    
St Helens and Knowsley Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust  

 
Mr Simon Wright 
Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Operations 
Warrington and Halton Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
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